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Explanation of 2022 Budget Projections
At the 2021 ACM, the Partners approved a $120,000 deficit with the hopes we would be able

to reduce this deficit once some line item costings were confirmed. A revised budget was

created in early 2022 with an anticipated deficit of $102,000.

In June we communicated to Partners that we had received a $100,000 grant for our

Chipping Norton site and as a result we reallocated some of the funds in our budget. Some of

this grant, along with unspent budget lines have been moved into Sinking Funds for use in

future years. This has been shown separately above to distinguish actual expenditure and

funds we are putting aside for future use. This includes saving for larger building repair

costs, future costs for the Chipping Norton site and self-funded ministries such as youth

who have not spent all of their 2022 income this year.

Through a combination of the grant and reduced spending in some areas, we have been able

to see a great result reducing our anticipated deficit by $66,000.
I would like to take this opportunity to thank Terry McKeown for the countless hours he

volunteers to assist with the GRLC financial management and his support and

encouragement to me personally, and also to the Finance Committee (Hayden Campbell,

Kevin Lane and David Seeto - CLT Rep & Chair) for their ongoing encouragement, support

and wisdom in providing direction as we steward the financial resources of GRLC. 
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